
BPS Activities Board Report March-April 2021

~Sports~
March 15, first day of Spring Practice for Softball and Track
Softball- 48 students joined 
Track- 52 students joined

Softball-
Softball season is underway where so far the girls have played in the CutBank 
Jamboree, Conrad, CutBank, Havre, and East Helena. We have no wins yet, but the 
improvement from the beginning of this season is tremendous. The Lady Indian Softball 
team is a little inexperienced but their talent makes up for a lot. 

Track-
Track season is underway and scheduled meets were a challenge because of MHSA 
Guidelines. Their schedules are complete and we have a couple extra scheduled in 
case the team wants to pick and choose where they would like to compete. So far the 
track team has competed at Cut Bank twice, Havre, and Libby. 
We already have athletes that qualified for the State meet at the end of May- Mr. 
Jeremy Baukus qualified at the Libby meet and Red Sky Boggs, I believe

Prom-
Prom was a success this year where the staff pulled together and worked alongside the 
students and made sure Prom was a success. The day of Prom was a little scary 
because there were decorations that needed to be fixed and a couple areas needed to 
be worked on. Thank you to all that helped. 


